
The date: 12/3/2024 
The week number: 49 
The walk number: 1790 
The weather: 66 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda,  

Chris Moreno, Chip O’Connor, Ellen Yu 
  
The birds (25) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western  Bluebird 0.50 

50  Bushtit 0.50 

1 American Crow 1 

8 Mourning Dove 0.75 

4 House Finch 0.75 

1 Western  Flycatcher 0 

8 American Goldfinch 0.25 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.25 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.75 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.38 

1 Cassin’s Kingbird 0 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.62 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.62 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

1 Say’s Phoebe 0.25 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.75 

1 Common Raven 0.88 

1 House Sparrow 0.25 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.12 

2 California Towhee 0.38 

15 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

8 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.38 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:12 
 
So, this walk was pretty similar to last week’s walk. We observed 25 species, whereas last week 
we got 26. We were well above the prediction of 20.6, but well below the maximum for the 
week of 31. I think the most unusual aspect of the walk was the lack of a Dark-eyed Junco. It was 
100% probable and yet we didn’t see one. We did get a couple of interesting birds, the Western 
Flycatcher and Cassin’s Kingbird. It was a good walk. 
 
Alan,  
12/6/2024 
  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


